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EHS Community: 
There are only three weeks left in the school year! Please remind your student that 
there is academic help available in the library Monday through Thursday from 2:00 
to 3:30 pm. There is still time for students to improve their grades. 
  
I have a few announcements today about upcoming events and schedule changes 
for you below. 
  
Enjoy the sun! 
Catherine 
  
Schedule Changes: 

On Thursday, June 9th, we will be having our annual Awards Assembly at 9:08 am 
in the Civic Auditorium. If you are interested in attending, please email Connie 
Fitzgerald to save a trip to the main office. You will find the bell schedule on our 
homepage at 
http://www.everett.k12.wa.us/CMS/cmsSites/cmsUserFiles/everetthigh/files/1%
20Hour%20AM%20Assembly%20Schedule.pdf 
  
On Friday, June 10th, we will be on the 11:30 am Early Release Schedule which 
you will find at: 
http://www.everett.k12.wa.us/CMS/cmsSites/cmsUserFiles/everetthigh/files/Early%
20Release%201130%20AM%20.pdf  
  
  
Events: 

The Torch Honor Society Induction will be held in the cafeteria on June 7th at 7 
pm. 
The Scholarship and Awards Ceremony will be held on June 8th at 7 pm in the 
Auditorium. 
The ELL Celebration will be held on June 9th at 6 pm at North Middle School. 

  
  
Dr. Catherine Matthews, Principal 
Everett High School 
425.385.4401 
2416 Colby Ave 



Everett, WA 98201 

This information is intended only for the person or entity to which it is addressed and may contain 
confidential and/or privileged material. Any review, retransmission, dissemination or other use of, or 
taking of any action in reliance upon, this information by anyone other than the intended recipient is 
prohibited. If you received this in error, please contact the sender and delete the material from any 
computer. Thank You. 

  

Page 2 of 2

6/6/2011


